
Special Waterford Selectboard Meeting  

Monday, January 16, 2020 

Waterford Town Office 

Minutes 

 

Attendees: Bill Piper, Gary Allard, Fred Saar, Steve Eddy 

 

The meeting called to order at 6:00pm 

There was a modification to the agenda – Selectman’s Letter for Town Report 

2020 Budget 

The Selectboard and the Treasurer reviewed the updated 2019 year-end Budget to Actual report, 

discussed items where the budget-to-actual variance was large, and made modifications to the proposed 

2020 budget. 

Fred and Gary will gather additional information on a few budget items, and Steve will make the updates 

identified and circulate a revised budget report. 

Selectman’s Letter for Town Report 

The Selectmen discussed the annual letter for the Town Report. Bill will draft the letter and Fred will 

provide information on the survey conducted regarding a starting time for the Town Meeting. 

The meeting recessed at 8:05pm and will reconvene at 5:30pm on Monday, January 20, 2020. 


